
THANK YOU END OF YEAR  
BBQ LUNCH 

 
Friday 1st December 2023 

 
 The P & C would like to say a big huge thank you to the students and families for their fun raising efforts this year. 

We have had an amazing year and would like to give back to you all by offering the students a free sausage or 
cheese toastie and drink. This will be for lunch on Friday the 1st of December and the canteen window will be open 

for the last time this year after the BBQ. 

 
PLEASE COMPLETE THE BELOW FORM TO ENSURE YOUR CHILD/REN RECEIVE THE FOOD THEY 
WANT. THERE WILL BE SAUSAGES AVALIABLE FOR CHILDREN WHO HAVEN’T RETURNED THE 

FORM. 
 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL FORMS ARE RETURNED INTO THE BASKET IN THE FRONT OFFICE BY 
3:20PM TUESDAY THE 28th OF NOVEMBER. THANK YOU 

 
 

Student Name:  Student Name:  Student Name:  

Class:  Class:  Class:  

Dietary Requirements: Dietary Requirements: Dietary Requirements: 

 
Please choose either a sausage or a cheese 

toasted sandwich. Only 1 item can be 
selected. 

 
Also tell us if you need Gluten free bread or 

lactose free cheese. 
 

Please choose either a sausage or a cheese 
toasted sandwich. Only 1 item can be 

selected. 
 

Also tell us if you need Gluten free bread or 
lactose free cheese. 

 

 
Please choose either a sausage or a cheese 

toasted sandwich. Only 1 item can be 
selected. 

 
Also tell us if you need Gluten free bread or 

lactose free cheese. 
 

(please tick) (please tick) (please tick) 

Beef Sausage  Beef Sausage  Beef Sausage  

Cheese Toasted sandwich  Cheese Toasted sandwich  Cheese Toasted sandwich  

Gluten free bread  GF Bread  GF Bread  
Lactose free cheese toasted 
sandwich  Lactose free cheese toasted 

sandwich  Lactose free cheese toasted 
sandwich  

DRINK DRINK DRINK 
You will pick your drink on the day with the 
options available. 

You will pick your drink on the day with the 
options available. 

You will pick your drink on the day with the 
options available. 

 
Please ensure you send your child with additional lunch if the one item isn’t enough. 
 
Please also cut this form out. It makes it easier for our volunteers.  Thank you. 


